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Senator Helming Participates in Quail Summit Senior Community’s  

4th Annual Teddy Bear Drive 

 
 

Senator Pam Helming, with her family, participated in Quail Summit Senior Community’s 4th 

Annual Teddy Bear Drive on Saturday, Nov. 30. These bears will be delivered to children to 

celebrate the Christmas season. 

 

“The holiday season is such a magical time for so many. Unfortunately, however, not all 

children receive the Christmas they deserve. Quail Summit helps to fix this, by providing 

children with teddy bears from their Annual Teddy Bear Drive.  These toys bring comfort and 

companionship to children who may need it and I thank Quail Summit Senior Community for 

hosting this wonderful tradition,” Senator Helming said.  
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